PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Rev. Richard G. Lennon

FROM:

Rev. Brian M. Flatter

DATE:

January 19, 1996

RE.

Rev. Arthur P. O'Leary

As of February 3, 1996 Father O'Leary will be on sick leave status. Father McCarthy will communicate this information to you when the Cardinal has written to Father O'Leary. Father O'Leary has requested that this stipend be sent directly to his bank, beginning immediately:

Citizens Bank South Dennis Office Cranberry Square Route 134 South Dennis, MA. 02660 Acct. # 1102514001